

Unit 2

4. VERB FORMS

III. Complete the sentences with the correct verb form.

1. John adores _____ (play) badminton in the winter
2. My father sometimes goes _____ (hunt) in the forests. He'd like to find some more food for our family.
3. The boy _____ (pick) up a stone and threw it in to the river.
4. He _____ (collect) stamps from many countries since he _____ (be) eight.
5. Which sports do you like _____ (play)?
6. Hoa's teacher wants her (spend) _____ more time on math.
7. I promise I (try) _____ my best next semester.
8. Sandra needs (improve) _____ her English writing.
9. You should (underline) _____ the word you want (learn) _____.
10. Can you help me (move) _____ this table?
11. Nam always (get) _____ grade A in Physics, but last semester he (get) _____ B.
12. They were proud of (be) _____ so successful.

5. CORRECTION

I. Find ONE mistake in each of the following sentences and correct it.

1. Farzana did poor on her algebra quiz because she couldn't concentrate well.
A B C D
2. The test was more difficult than I expected. I could finish it at least 20 minutes early.
A B C D
3. Although the island has no clean water and electric, it attracts lots of tourists.
A B C D
4. The bee can easy sting anyone coming close to their beehives.
A B C D
5. I love farm work, such as digging holes, sowing seeds and pick fruit.
A B C D
6. She is boring with the silent surrounding because she used to live in a big city.

6. READING

I. Read the text and answer the questions below.

Last week Nick and some his classmates went to the countryside. They went to visit a farm of Nick's uncle. They left early in the morning and went there by bus. Nick's uncle, Mr. Brown met them at the bus stop and took them to their farm. On the way, Uncle Brown showed them the field of wheat (lúa mì) and vegetables where some tractors (máy kéo) were running up and down, ploughing and breaking soil, distributing manure (rải phân) and planting potatoes. After lunch, they all went for a walk. In the large yard of the farm they saw some farm machines. Among them is the biggest machine which is called a combine harvester (máy gặt đập). They were told that this machine can cut and thresh corn at the same time. In the afternoon they went to the place where cattle such as horses, sheep and cows were raised. They were very excited to see how cows were milked by the worker there. Uncle Brown also spoke about many interesting things in the countryside. After having some fruits and cakes, they said goodbye and went home.

1. How did Peter and his classmates go to Uncle Brown?

.....

2. What does his uncle grow on his farm?

.....

3. What can a tractor do?

.....

4. What is typical of a combine harvester?

.....

5. Which kinds of cattle are raised in Uncle Brown's farm?

.....

II. Choose the correct answer for each gap to complete the following passage.

My parents are farmers. They work very (1) _____ on the paddy fields. They usually get (2) _____ Very early in the morning. After (3) _____ breakfast, they feed the buffaloes, pigs, chickens, ducks and they (4) _____ the eggs. From about eight, they work on the field. They (5) _____ rice but their (6) _____ is vegetables. From eleven thirty to one thirty, they rest and have lunch. They continue to work until five in the afternoon then they come back home. My mother (7) _____ the animals again while my father (8) _____ the buffalo shed and the chicken coop.

They usually finish their work at about six thirty. Twice a week, my mother (9) _____ the vegetables and eggs to the town market to sell them then she often buys the things we need for our daily life. She also (10) _____ me a small present each time.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|-------------|------------|
| 1. A. hard | B. hardly | C. harder | D. hardest |
| 2. A. on | B. off | C. up | D. in |
| 3. A. to have | B. having | C. have | D. had |
| 4. A. take | B. see | C. have | D. collect |
| 5. A. plant | B. water | C. grow | D. cut |
| 6. A. period | B. crop | C. time | D. harvest |
| 7. A. leads | B. feeds | C. gives | D. calls |
| 8. A. cleans | B. washes | C. polishes | D. clears |
| 9. A. makes | B. takes | C. carries | D. brings |
| 10. A. buying | B. buys | C. to buy | D. bought |

7. WRITING

I. Rewrite the sentences keeping the same meaning.

1. My house is bigger than your house.
Your house

-
2. The black car is cheaper than the red car.
The red car

-
3. This film is more interesting than that one.
That film is

-
4. My kitchen is smaller than yours.
Your kitchen

-
5. My mother cannot cook as well as me.
I can

-
6. She has a house which is not as modern as my house.

My house is

7. The movie was boring. I had been thought it was interesting.
The movie was
-

8. He cannot play tennis as well as Jack.
Jack can
-

9. I did not spend as much money as you.
You spent
-

10. I didn't think this book is expensive as it is.
This book is
-